Dear     

Thank you so much for knitting a scarf in honor of Paul Wellstone for a man who is either a father or brother of a domestic homicide victim or a survivor of domestic violence. We appreciate that you knit love, comfort, hope and healing into the scarf.  The man will feel this when he receives it. Your name will be included with the scarf so he can feel a personal connection with you.

These scarves are in honor of Paul Wellstone, who along with his wife Sheila, their adult daughter, two staff members and two pilots were killed tragically in a plane crash October 25, 2002, just a few days before the election in which Paul was running for his third term as a Minnesota senator. Paul was a tireless crusader on domestic violence issues and cared deeply about women and children caught in abusive relationships. 

“Paul’s Scarves” is a project sponsored by the Silent Witness National Initiative and its state and international affiliates.  Silent Witness makes red life-sized silhouettes of the women who are murdered in acts of domestic violence. Paul and Sheila were closely connected with Silent Witness, appearing with the Minnesota exhibit several times a year. They invited us to bring the Minnesota exhibit to Washington in 1993 to help pass the Violence Against Women Act. Then in 1997 Paul acted as MC of our national March to End the Silence about Domestic Violence in Washington. We brought 1500 Silent Witness figures to Washington from all 50 states, representing the number of women who were murdered in one year in our country in acts of domestic violence. At the march we 

called for a healing of domestic violence and an end to domestic homicides by the year 2010. We are well on our way.

Silent Witness is a non-profit organization, with 501(c) (3) status so the cost of your yarn is tax deductible. Thank you for your kind contribution. If you know of women who do not knit but who wish to contribute the cost of a scarf, please refer them to us.

You may contact the Silent Witness Initiative at www.silentwitness.net or by email at info@silentwitness.net for more information or to tell us your story of knitting or contributing your scarf.

